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I am in full support of HB 3155. I have ridden side x sides areas of Oregon where it is 

legal to ride on streets and highways. As well as other states that allow it 

(Idaho/Montana). I've yet to see any negative effects only positive. It boosts tourism 

in smaller outlining towns, allows for easier access from trail to trail or campground.  


